
The Week of July 31st – August 4th, 2023

Our 2nd Grade
Classroom News

Email: catour.kimberly@cusd80.com

RemindersImportant Dates
Wednesday, 8/02: Curriculum Night from 
5-6 pm. See the flier that went home 
earlier this week for more information. 

Mr. McCoy’s Attendance Challenge begins 
on Monday, 7/31.  Please make sure your 
child is in school each day unless he or 
she is sick or has an appointment.  

Supporting Your Student at Home

What We’re Learning This Week

FundationsLanguageMathReading

We will be reading 
and finding key 
details in the story, 
The Great Puppy 
Invasion.. We will 
discuss the 
author’s purpose 
for writing. 

We will be 
learning and 
using 
different 
strategies to 
add and 
subtract. 

We will writing 
simple 
sentences 
containing a 
subject and a  
predicate. 

We will continue 
with reading, 
writing, and 
marking up 
syllables with 
digraphs and 
blends. 

We are sending our first monthly Homework Calendar home on Monday, July 31st.  
Please look for it in your child’s “Take Home” folder.  There will be an explanation 
on the back side that goes over the expectations for homework in 2nd grade.  
We will also discuss this at our upcoming Curriculum Night on Wednesday, August 
2nd.  Thank you for supporting your child with their monthly reading calendars. 

Due to our late lunch time, please 
send your child with a healthy snack 
to hold them over until lunch. We 
strongly encourage healthier snacks 
to avoid the “slump” that often 
comes after sugar and junk food. 
Thank you for your help with this. 

Specials this week:   Mon.-Technology/  Tues.-Music/  Wed.- P.E./Thurs.-Library/  Fri.-Music


